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     Thank you Jesus for the blood. Thank you for 

your precious blood. Thank you that you were the 

perfect lamb, without any spot of imperfection. 

Thank you for buying us with what we would 

never be able to afford. We love you Jesus.  

        His precious blood is priceless. It’s like 

Peter is saying here; “Don’t you remember that 

you were bought with the precious blood of 

Christ?” It causes me to be overwhelmed with 

thankfulness to our precious Jesus for what He 

did.  

        As we strive to live Holy, let us not forget 

the One who gave us the perfect example of 

holiness. As we strive to serve Jesus, let us not 

forget how we bow our lives to Him in obedience 

because we were bought by His blood. Jesus paid 

it all. The blood of Jesus is rich. Remember what 

He did and worship him today as you lay your 

life down for him. 
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“For you know that it was not with 
perishable things such as silver or gold that 
you were redeemed from the empty way of 
life that was handed down to you from your 
ancestors, but with the precious blood of 
Christ, a lamb without blemish or defect. –1 
Peter 1:18-19 
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Woodward Grill Walk with Repented 
 Brandon and Nik both partnered up with 
Repented  in Woodward, Oklahoma for a grill 
walk. Repented is the name of a motorcycle 
ministry. They partnered with Forgotten 
Ministries to do a grill walk during their annual 
event called a “run”. They took a total of three 
grills to three different areas in Woodward. All 
in all, they served about 500 hamburgers that 
day! It was a fruitful event with lots  of Gospel 
centered conversations and prayers! 
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Flint, MI Mission Trip 
         Almost the whole team went on 
a trip to Flint, Michigan in August. It 
was another Send Relief trip and 
Forgotten Ministries goes as one of 
the Outreaches that attendees can 
sign-up for in that town. When we do 
these trips, we drive to the town, 
spend a day helping Send Relief 
unload their semi-truck, spend a 
couple days leading grill walk 
outreaches with various attendees of 
the tour. Sometimes our team will 
help wrap up various other projects 
that other people are working on for 
the tour as well. There are normally 5 
different Send Relief trips each year 
to different parts of the country. We 
are blessed that God has opened the 
door for us to partner with Send 
Relief in this way! We have seen God 
move in countless ways during these 
trips, both in conversations we get to 
have on the grill walk, and 
connections that God helps us to 
make with other followers of Jesus! 
On this trip to Flint, there was an 
amazing story of a woman who came 
to serve on the grill walk. The woman 
came from New York for what would 
be her first mission trip. She ended 
up being greatly moved by what she 
was seeing during the grill walk. After 
asking lots of questions, she went to 
a leader to tell them she was ready to 
surrender her life to Jesus. Praise 
God! 
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Marshallese Outreach 
         It was time for the Marshallese kiddos 
to head back to school! We wanted to help 
them feel their best and be provided with 
everything they needed to go back to their 
daily classes. Using the means that we had 
in our center, we were able to make 48 
School backpacks full of school supplies!  

        Autumn, and Audra and Anna Beagley 
setup  a table at the New View apartments 
by the Forgotten Ministries Center and had 
the kids and parents come up and get 
backpacks as they needed! Thanks to 
Foster Feet, a shoe ministry in Enid, we 
were also able to let families sign-up to 
receive a brand new pair of shoes. We 
ended up giving out 44 pairs of brand new 
shoes to the Marshallese Community! 
Through the back to school give out, we 
were able to connect with lots of moms and 
have at least 3 gospel conversations as 
well. That is what it’s all for! Praise God. 
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Food Ministry 
 Arron has been working hard on making 
contacts with different food distribution 
places. He’s also been building 
relationships with churches who would like 
to be involved in the food ministry.  

Mark from a church in Comanche, 
Oklahoma reached out to Arron after doing 
a grocery outreach through the Food 
Ministry. This is what He said:  

“We had a really good group come out. It 
actually included some young people that 
are not even members of our church, but 
work with the FCA the middle school. I 
know that the very first house we went to 

really needed the groceries, and were 
looking for a recovery ministry in the area. 
Denver was able to talk to them about us 
starting one soon. Another man had just 
lost her brother last week, and we prayed 
with her. There were at least three or four 
other good visits where we prayed with 
people. The middle school boys have not 
stopped talking about it all afternoon to 
many of their friends. They cannot wait until 
we do it again. One lady who works at a 
local convenience store was just 
commenting this morning to her dad how 
she had missed the food bank yesterday, 
and we showed up with bags of groceries 
today” 

The food ministry was a great outreach for 
this church to go out and do to make a huge 
impact on their community. It also blessed 

each one of the people who handed out 
groceries! If you are interested in being 
involved in this ministry, please email 
fmfoodministries@gmail.com 
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Park Outreach 
       We’ve been continuing the park 

outreach throughout the summer. We 

partner with William Leftwich from 

Your Family Church who cooks the 

meal every Tuesday. We serve about 

30 or so meals every Tuesday night. 

We also have about 40 people coming 

up on the clothing truck each time. We 

have really honed in on boldly 

preaching the Gospel through the mic 

on the music bus. It’s amazing to 

watch as people listen intently to the 

message. We are also able too have 

gospel conversations and prayers with 

people who come to the outreach. 

Pray that these people would have 

ears to hear and receive the Gospel, 

the only thing that can set them free. 
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Volunteer Opportunities 
 

        Are you interested in volunteering 
with Forgotten Ministries? Here are a 
few upcoming opportunities for you!  

           We have opportunities for you 
and your family to volunteer in the 
Paradise Garden, packaging 
groceries, and sorting clothes for the 
clothing truck. 

        If you are interested in partnering 
with our food ministry, you can email 
fmfoodministries@gmail.com 

        We also have a sign-up to 
volunteer for the Kids Camp. You can 
come help with Kids Camp, or make 
and bring a snack for it. 

       If you have more questions about 
this or you want to sign up, please 
text Autumn Bradley 918-344-9638.  
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